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June 18, 2024

I am announcing my retirement from practice as of September 3, 2024. After 43 years as a
physician and 40 years as a gastroenterologist, I will miss meeting, talking with and helping with
your health concerns.

It has been an honor and a privilege to work with each of you. Some of you were only seen briefly
and some only for procedures, but many have been seen over the years. I am grateful for the trust
you placed in me to help identify and treat health concerns, and to prevent diseases like colon
cancer, ulcers and precancerous problems of the stomach and esophagus.

It is important to me that you will continue to receive excellent care. Connecticut GI has the talent
and capability to meet your GI medical needs with professionalism, care and compassion.

To ensure continuity and a smooth transition of care, Connecticut GI will continue to store your
medical records securely in our electronic health record. Feel free to contact Connecticut GI at
860-447-2489 and our staft will be happy to schedule an appointment with one of my colleagues.
An Office Note: As of June 3rd, our Waterford office has closed. The phone number will remain
active and forwarded to CTGI’s brand new Old Saybrook office. I will be seeing office patients out
of our Norwich care center at 105 Wawecus Street until July 11th and then performing procedures

until August 29th. This is the same complex where I have performed procedures over the years.

Again, thank you for allowing me to be part of your health care. Keep taking care of your health! I
wish you the best.

Sincerely,
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Rosalind van Stolk, MD



